
PAC Meeting  
Noember 6th 2014 

!
Meeting called to order at 7pm 
Approval of the minutes by two parents. 
!
Reports: 
!
Treasurer  
Shawna reviewed the In’s and Out’s of the PAC account and the Gaming account for 
the past month ( Oct 15th 2014- Nov 6th 2014). 
  
Hot Lunch 
  
Meg stated that the hot lunch was going very well so far this year and the grade 7’s had 
successfully taken over the delivery of the hot lunch and we no longer needed parent 
volunteers.  !
Principals Report 
Mr. Brennan spoke about the remembrance day ceremony, and the upcoming 
Christmas event for the primary students.  !
Mr. Brennan mentioned that the “Welcome Post “ unveiling ceremony was in the works. !
The parking challenges were addressed and Mr. Brennan was open to suggestions of 
the parent on how to fix the issues . He expressed that  he/we as a school do not have  
the resources/ authority to enforce parking rules/bylaws. !
Fundraising: 
!
Holiday Marketplace 
Caryn Barbosa ( fundraising committee) spoke about the upcoming Holiday 
Marketplace on Nov 29th. There some of the events planned are a bake sale, movie /
craft room for the kids, Photo booth, Raffle etc. Caryn asked that any parent who are 
willing to volunteer please email the Katzie PAC. !
Caryn also spoke about Fundscrip Gift card Campaign which is now open. 



 Old Business: 
!
Playground Update 
Ashley notified the parent that $10,000 that was allotted to site prep was was not all 
needed and would now available to be put towards the 2nd phase of the playground. 
Currently the Annex playground was being installed and should be useable within the 
next few weeks. Ashley stated that the New Large playground is to be installed on the 
weekend of January 23rd and she asked for parent volunteers to email Katzie PAC to 
help with that weekends playground installation. !
Ashley brought forward a motion to put $2000 toward library book for  the primary 
students, the motion was passed by a vast majority of the attending parents. !
Updates were given on the Campbell’s soup label collection. 
Regional Recycling - our yearly total  thus far was at approximately $30. !
Clothes on Wheels was a great success and there is one  planned for the spring. !
New Business: 
!
-Ashley asked for parent willing to volunteer for the Holiday Marketplace to please 
speak to the PAC or to email. 
-Ashley announced that a Katzie Facebook page has been created  (for outgoing info 
only). It is a closed group for privacy reasons and all Katzie parents will be accepted to 
join. Ashley reminded all parent that the best place to find school information is still the 
school website. !
Questions from the Parents: 
An attending parent proposed that the PAC could do a fundraiser in the spring with 
flower baskets from a nursery she works at, Ashley asked that she forward the info for 
the PAC to look over.  !
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm -  Next meeting December 4th ,2014  !!


